CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF PORT COQUITIAM

PARKS & RECREATION COMMITTEE

A meeting of the Parks & Recreation Committee was held in the Committee Room at City Hall on Wednesday, January 10th, 1990 at 4:45 p.m.

In attendance were Alderman Mike Gates and Alderman George Laking.

Also in attendance was K. Janna Taylor, Parks & Recreation Director and Mr Libby for item number one.

Item No. 1 Trees - Angelo Avenue

Mr. Libby came to the meeting to discuss the trees; on a parcel of city owned land on Angelo St PLAN 55855. He would like to see them cut down. In my opinion these trees are dangerous and should be cut down.

After the delegation left the Parks & Recreation Director indicated that the cost to have this done would be \$1,100.

Recommendation:

That a recommendation be taken to city council to remove these trees at a cost of \$1,100.

Carried

The above recommendation will be taken to council

Item No. 2 Shimizu Sawmill

The Parks & Recreation Director indicated that the Shimizu Sawmill had re-located their proposal to the original of 1986. On this site there was a 20 foot pathway that went around the site and acted as a linkage for the PoCo Trail.

The committee agreed that they would prefer to have the pathway rather than the pedestrian underpass as had been negotiated in the other piece of property.

JAN 1 0 1990

Recommendation:

That the Parks & Recreation Director inform both the Planning Director and the City Engineer that the Parks & Recreation Committee do not want to see a pedestrian underpass; buth rather the reinstatement of the original pathway that was agreed to in 1986.

Carried

The above recommendation will be handled by the Parks & Recreation Director.

Item No. 3 Community Signs

The Parks & Recreation Director discussed the aspect of community signs which are presently allowed to be at the corner of Shaughnessy & Pitt River Road as well as on the Centennial Pool grounds. It was agreed that a three week limit would be instituted and that the size of the sign would be limited. The other aspect is that this site is for community signs and not businesses.

Recommendation

That the presentation on community signs by the Parks & Recreation Director be adopted.

Carried

ADJOURNMENT:

The meeting adjourned at 5;15 p.m.

M. Gates, Chairman

Janna Taylor, Secretary

JAN 1 0 1990